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Hola January!

Welcome back, we all hope that you had a great holiday season with friends and family. 

Coming from a country with great historical value and ancient history, as adults, we must play a role in passing on the knowledge and the
values we have learnt over time, to our children.  This month, we had Looking Glass Project Presentations and Republic Day Celebrations
to rejoice over.  

Interestingly, these celebrations are also a wonderful occasion to bring out the innate talent and creativity in our students. Let us welcome
the New year with much excitement and joy, with hope that it would bring out a better version of each of us. 

The Looking Glass Project: A student-led learning tour ! 

Did you miss the Looking Glass Project of Grade 5, the curtain-raiser to the PYP Exhibition 2021 - 22? 

Make sure to mark your calendar for the culminating presentations of PYPX 2021 - 22 on February 25th and 26th, 2022. 

Click below to watch the Looking Glass Project presentations of Gr 2 - 4 students.

https://viewstripo.email/


Jai Hind!

Republic day is celebrated on 26th January every year in India. The Indian Constitution came into existence on “January 26, 1950”.
To commemorate Republic Day celebrations, our students created flags, tricolor badges and paper crepe flowers, while they got to know
what is important about this Day, from their teachers!

https://youtu.be/mhXUIBoH7sM


Shreyas, Grade 1

 
Aanya, Grade 3

Nakulan, Grade 2

Something to laugh!
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